
NCC-033651-18 consultancy services on highways 
 
Dear Requester, 
 
Further to your request for information under the freedom of information act, 
 
Please see below responses to your questions. You may also be interested in a previous request 
where the following link was provided: 
 
https://www.eastmidstenders.org/index.html 
 
We trust this resolves your enquiry, however should you have any further queries please do not 
hesitate to contact me directly on the details below. 
 
Nottinghamshire County Council regularly publishes previous FOIR,s and answers on its website, 
under Disclosure logs. (see link) http://site.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/thecouncil/democracy/freedom-
of-information/disclosure-log/ 
 
You can use the search facility using keywords. 
 
If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to make a 
complaint or request a review of our decision, you should write to the Team Manager, Complaints 
and Information Team, County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham, NG2 7QP or email 
complaints@nottscc.gov.uk. 
 
Kind Regards 

Dear FOI Team, 

   
We have received the following email from a customer via the public NCC website.  

Good Morning, 

I’m emailing on behalf of Faithful+Gould, with regards to your current and future framework 
opportunities. 

Faithful+Gould are a world-leading multidisciplinary cost and project management consultancy, with 
specialism in providing project and cost management consultancy services on highways projects for 
various local authority clients throughout 
the UK. 

Please could you provide information on the following: 

 What frameworks you currently use and employ to carry out these services? Via East 
Midlands Ltd currently use the Midlands Highway Alliance – Professional Services 
Partnership 2 (PSP2) Framework Contract for procuring these types of professional 
services. 

 Current and future framework dates?  Tendering for the replacement PSP3 contract is 
scheduled for April 2019. 
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 Current incumbents for these services? Aecom Waterman. 

 Estimated value of these frameworks? Our current spend is approximately £1.5m per 
annum which includes Nottinghamshire County Council as well as Via East Midlands Ltd. 

Many thanks for your time. 

If you have any queries on the above please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 


